
 
 
 
 
March 15, 2021 
 
Chris McDaniels 
SF PUC 
525 Golden Gate 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
 
 
Dear Mr. McDaniels,  
 
This letter is to inform you of our intent to apply pesticides with the Statewide National Pollutant 
Discharge Elimination System Permit for Biological and Residual Pesticide Discharges to 
Waters of the United States from Vector Control Applications for the catch basin mosquito 
abatement program. 
 
If you have any questions please contact Luis Agurto with Pestec​ (​luis@pestecipm.com​), Ed Ho 
(​edho@sfwater.org ​), or Gil Vasquez with with The California Division of Water Quality 
(​gil.vazquez@waterboards.ca.gov​).  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Luis Agurto Jr. 
President & CEO 
Pestec  
 
 
CC:  
Nader Shatara, SF DPH 
Chris Geiger, SF Department of the Environment 
Mabel Chow, SFPUC|WWE 
Ed Ho, SFPUC|WWE 
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